
The G20 Education working group meeting was held at the 
Indian Institute of Technology (IIT) Madras campus. Thirteen 
G20 member countries and guest countries attended the 
seminar. We are proud to say that fifty students from Bharath 
Scouts and Guides and thirty-four students from class IX along 
with two teachers Mrs. Indra Raghukumar and Mrs. Nirmala P 
of our school participated in G20 to wel come all the 
delegates. 


